
CENTRUM JĘZYKÓW I KOMUNIKACJI 
ul. Piotrowo 3a, 60-965 Poznań, tel.: +48 61 665 24 91 
e-mail: office_clc@put.poznan.pl, www.clc.put.poznan.pl 

 
 

 

Dear Colleagues and  Academic Teachers running courses in English 

  

We're pleased to invite you to a drop-in session dedicated to PUT teachers who deliver 

tutorials and lectures in English. 

  

Date: 5th December 2024 

Time: 9:45 AM to 1:15 PM 

  

If you're looking to enhance your teaching practice and need advice on teaching methodology, 

communication strategy or intercultural differences, we're here to help.  

Just drop in for a chat! 

Alternatively, get in touch if your schedule's tight and you'd like to book a time slot. This is  

a great opportunity for you to discuss strategies, share ideas, and get some tips on how to be 

a more effective teacher in English.  

  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Best regards,   

CLC EMI Team Coordinator  

PUT Prof. Liliana Szczuka-Dorna, Ph.D. 

liliana.szczuka-dorna@put.poznan.pl 
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